
 

Have your say about  

dental services in Croydon 
  

  
 

Tell us through this short survey 
 

This survey is all about your experience of using 

Croydon dentists since 6 October 2020, when NHS 

England and NHS Improvement London Region expected 

all dental practices to be reopened for face-to-face 

treatments.  

We want to understand how the experience of the 

service has been for you since this time. We are 

working in partnership with the Croydon Local Dental 

Committee, who represent Croydon dentists, on this 

project and will share our analysis with them. Your 

feedback in this project will be anonymised. 

 

Fill in the survey and tell us your experiences today via: 

www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/Croydon-

Dental-Survey-2021/ 


